Check 1124 to Amanda Kostner, The Green Frog, was a $70 payment to come to our annual meeting on
May 24, 2015 to give an educational presentation regarding rain gardens and native shore plantings.
Hnadouts regarding rain gardens and native shore plantings were provided to property owners who
attended the meeting. Check 1128 to Amanda was a $214.50 payment for providing consultation
services to Dick Hyllestad, a property owner on the lake. Mr. Hyllestad went forward with two small
native plantings. The map below shows the location of Mr Hyllestad’s property and the two photos
below are from the 2015 annual report and they show the completed plantings.
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Owner Name: RICHARD K HYLLESTAD

Property Address: 132 16 3/4 AVE
Municipality: TOWN OF ALMENA

ANNUAL MEETING AND LAKE EVENT

The ELA held its annual membership meeting on May 24, 2015 from 9:00am to 12:00pm at the cul-
de-sac off 15-1/2 Avenue.

Property owners were again approached about installing rain gardens and/or native plantings along
the shores of Echo Lake. One property owner, Dick Hyllestad completed a shoreland mventory and
small shoreland native planting based on recommendations made by The Green Frog shoreland
consulting company. Figure 5 shows photos of the two small native plantings that were completed.

Figure 5: 2015 Hyllestad Shoreland Improvement Project — Native Plantings



